
  
 

Important Announcement to Builders Hardware Customers  of 
Bommer Industries, Inc.  
Monday 02/28/2022 

 
Effective Tuesday, March 1, 2022 Bommer is eliminating any product price discounts 
for  Bommer customers from its most recent Builders Hardware Net Book Price List 
dated June 3, 2019 for all of its Builders Hardware products. As of March 1, 2022, all 
new orders for Bommer’s Builders Hardware products will be at Bommer’s most 
recently published Builders Hardware Net Book Price List dated June 3, 2019 plus the 
8% surcharge that was effective as of October 25, 2021.  

 
 

  
Important Announcement to Builders Hardware Customers  of 

Bommer Industries, Inc.  
Monday 07/19/2021  

   
A very difficult decision has been made at Bommer Industries, Incorporated that your 
firm needs to be informed about.  The Board of Directors of Bommer has decided to 
cease and exit the manufacturing of all of our Builders Hardware items—including all 
of our hinges, pivots, and specialty hardware. It is our plan that this decision will be 
implemented in as orderly and responsible a manner as possible.   
  
Bommer plans to keep producing Builders Hardware products to not only meet our 
current backlog of orders, but also to fulfill additional anticipated orders as a result of 
this announcement. Bommer currently has on hand a substantial amount of raw 
material, semi-finished, finished goods, and supply item inventory.  We plan to use up 
as much existing inventory as possible and buy more as needed to have an orderly 
liquidation of our Builders Hardware operations. The total time required to do this is 
presently unknown, but it is anticipated to take many months and possibly into next 
year for certain items.  Bommer plans to work with your firm to meet your needs as 



best we can during this process of transition. Please review your needs for our products 
and contact our customer service for product availability and to place orders.   
  
Finally, we want to thank your firm for being a customer of  Bommer.  Some of our 
customer firms have been buying our products for over 75 + years.  We ask for your 
patience and understanding as we navigate this challenging situation. Bommer has been 
producing Builders Hardware products for 145 years since 1876 in the United  
States and this is a very sad day for all of us that have been associated with Bommer.  
  
  Sincerely              Sincerely,  
  Peter Frohlich            Charlie Martin  
  Chairman and CEO           President and COO    
   


